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Hil

Thank you in advance for all the work your are doing for our City. These are unprecedented times and your leadership is
appreciated.

With the unparalleled impact to our economy and small businesses, | am wondering what type of consideration is being
made regarding the upcoming increase to minimum wage.

| hope that for businesses to get back open and running, there is discussion on a temporary freeze of increasing the min
wage on July 1 from the current amount of $14.25 to $15.00 (for businesses with 26 plus employees).

I am happy to discuss my concerns with anyone of you.
Thank you,
Sarah Horner Fish

Tom Sawyer Camps
616-794-1156
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